
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS & FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING 

MAY 2, 2015 
 

 

The board meeting for Northeast Neighbors & Friends was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by 

Linda Westergaard on Saturday, May 2, 2015 at Financial Plus Credit Union, E 29th and 

Euclid.  In attendance were Norm Kamm, Valerie Madison, Shelly Rodriguez, Paul Sadler, 

Linda Westergaard, and Marge Ramsey.   

 

Linda said Emily Boyd and Beth Hicks would be our speaker at Monday’s meeting to talk 

about Viva East Bank.  She thinks we should be involved with helping them.   

 

At our June meeting, our new City Manager, Scott Sanders, will be our speaker. 

 

Paul Sadler reported that Union Park’s meeting will be May 19th at 7:00 p.m. at the Ding 

Darling Shelter House.  The speakers at that meeting will be Jonathan Gano (Director of 

Public Works), Dana Wingert (Police Chief), and Scott Sanders (City Manager).  Everyone 

is invited.   

 

Marge talked about the Shop N’Save in Capitol Park Neighborhood.   

 

Norm told about Arnold DeWitt’s project in Grays Wood Neighborhood.   

 

Next discussion was regarding the Free Little Libraries.  We will eventually be putting one 

in Sheridan Gardens and one by Luther Park.   

 

Valerie said that on Thursday, May 7, the Girl Scout Leaders are having a speaker at 5:30 

p.m. at the Asian Church regarding the Monarch Butterfly project.  The lady has money 

to give as grant money for this project.   

 

Discussion then centered on the sweatshirts and t-shirts.  We are going to take orders for 

more.   

 

Our next Board meeting will be Saturday, May 30th at Financial Plus.  Our next regular 

meeting will be June 1st.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:02 a.m.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Marge Ramsey 
 

Marge Ramsey, Secretary/Treasurer 


